
                                           

St Andrew’s Primary School and ECC.  

Transition from ECC to P1 

Timeline 

Event Date/ Time Information 

Buddy Training March 2025 P6 pupils will complete a 4 

week buddy training 

programme, following this 

a ‘Buddy Application’ will 

be completed and ideal 

candidates will be selected. 

Lunch April- May Children from ECC’s will 

visit our school lunch hall 

to eat.  

Buddy Mornings April-May St Andrew’s ECC will 

welcome visits from P6 

buddies and staff to allow 

them to get to know their 

buddy at ECC. 

Transition staff visits April Key staff from St 

Andrew’s PS will visit all 

Early Childhood Centres to 

meet your little ones. 

Buddy profiles will be 

shared at this point. 

P1 Information session April At this session we will 

discuss transition and 

future events. 

Thumbs up Thursdays Thursdays throughout 

May  

 

1. Free Play 

2. Numeracy/ literacy 

Focus 

These transition visits will 

take place for 4 consecutive 

Thursdays in May. This 

will be a chance for children 

to visit our school and meet 

key staff; they will meet 



3. Numeracy/ literacy 

Focus 

4. Games/ Teddy Bear 
Picnic. 

 

 

lots of friends who could be 

in their class in August. 

They will also meet their 
buddies during some of 

these sessions. 

Class Information June Information detailing 

which class your child will 

be in will be given, 

including who their teacher 

will be.  

Final Visit and Parent 

Information session. 

June Children will visit school 

one more time in their 

allocated classes. Parents 

will also attend  

Please come along to learn 

about our school, P1 

routines and first day 

expectations. 

 

For all dates above Specific diary dates will be emailed to each 

parent/ carer. 

Some children may require enhanced transition, this will be 

discussed with parents directly in due course. 

Any questions please email eastandrews.ps@eastayrshire.org.uk or 

call office on 01563549549. Thank you for your on-going 

support. We look forward to welcoming your child into the St 

Andrew’s family.  

 

 

 


